
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

4th December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you will be aware, this week Year 11 are taking a series of mock examinations.  There is no exam 

being held during the afternoon session on Friday 6th December and in recognition of the extra hours 

that students have spent in exams this week, and our commitment to student well-being, we would 

like to offer Year 11 students the opportunity to go home at the earlier time of 1:00pm on this day.  

Students will still be able to have lunch at school if they wish. 

 

If you do not wish your child to leave school early on Friday, please contact us and they will remain 

in lessons until 3pm, as usual. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

J Mellor 

Headteacher 

 


